Subject: DoD Family Health Study- Response Needed

Dear [Name],

There is an urgent need to evaluate the potential health effects of military service and deployment on family health. You have been invited to participate in the Millennium Cohort Family Study.  Your participation is essential and will help define healthcare policy for future generations of family members.

I ask that you please join those who have already completed their survey and put aside45 minutes to complete this voluntary, confidential survey.

You can log on to the survey now at our secure web site:

www.FamilyCohort.org 
Your Subject ID is :
The Millennium Cohort Family Study is an authorized Department of Defense project. Note DMDC Reference # 00-0019, RCS # DD-HA(AR)2106, OMB Approval # 0720-0029, ASD/HA/TMA Protocol # CDO-06-206, and Primary IRB Protocol # NHRC.2000.0007.  

If you have any questions or difficulty accessing the website, please contact us toll-free 1-800-571-9248, or email info@familycohort.org
This study is of critical importance to all families of those who serve in the US Armed Forces. I urge you to complete and submit this survey as soon as possible.

If you have already completed your survey, please disregard this email and accept my thanks on behalf of all who may benefit from the results of this important work.

Sincerely,

Tyler C. Smith, MS, PhD
On behalf of the Millennium Cohort Family Study Team

P.S. In appreciation for your time, we will send your choice of a $10 gift card after you complete the survey online.   

If you would like this email address to be removed from our mailing list, please visit https://www.FamilyCohort.org
